
 

 

 

Colligan Woods Wildlife Walk- as part of National Heritage Week 

As part of National Heritage Week, the Mammals in a Sustainable Environment (MISE) 

Project and Waterford County Council are organizing a wildlife walk in Colligan Woods near 

Dungarvan, on Tuesday the 21st of August. Andrew Harrington will lead this walk, which 

starts from the main car park at Colligan Woods at 7pm. Find out about the wide range of 

Ireland’s native woodland and river mammals that live here, including squirrels, pine 

martens, bats and otters, and the work that the MISE Project is currently carrying out on 

them. Please bring good walking boots/wellies and rain gear, this walk will take 

approximately two hours. This event is free and all are welcome to attend! For more 

information on this walk please contact Andrew at aharrington@waterfordcoco.ie or 086-

4135544. For more information on the MISE Project, please visit www.miseproject.ie and 

for listings on other events for National Heritage Week, visit www.heritageweek.ie. MISE is a 

project funded by the European Regional Development Fund under the Ireland-Wales Programme 

2007-2013 (INTERREG IVA). 

 

Pine Marten, Co. Waterford (Photo: Maurice Flynn). 
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